
Subject: RE: [Ext] Request for Clarifica6on on Term Length and Term Limit of Representa6ves to the Root
Zone Evolu6on Review CommiBee (RZERC)

Date: Monday, October 22, 2018 at 6:05:52 PM Central European Summer Time
From: Kane, Pat
To: Mario Aleman
CC: Steve Sheng, Wessels, Duane

Hello Mario,

Apologies for the lateness in responding.

Verisign does not want to have term limits on our appointments.

Regards,

Pat

Patrick Kane
Senior Vice President
Verisign Naming and Directory Services




